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At the July 24, 2014 board meeting, the MTA board approved moving both the Vermont 
Avenue BRT and the North Hollywood to Pasadena BRT to the environmental phase in 
preparation and anticipation of future funding. Board Chair, Mayor Garcetti, amended 
the motion to direct that both BRT's should be MTA's top priority for federal small starts 
funds. 

At the board staff briefing this week, MT A staff stated that a consultant was 
being procured only for the Vermont Avenue BRT, in direct contrast to the board's 
direction that both BRT projects move forward in tandem to be positioned for small · 
starts funding. To support this motion, 

WE THEREFORE MOVE that the consultant procurement for BRT advancement be 
amended to include the North Hollywood to Pasadena BRT. 




